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Temporary Dealer Permit 

 

The Secretary of State is now issuing Temporary Dealer Permits. The permits are valid for 90 
days and the expiration dates are printed on them. These Temporary Dealer Permits are similar 
to the Temporary Registration Permits (TRP) except they have the stacked prefix DL.  
 
Trailer dealers will have the stacked DL and the plate number will start with T.  
 
Motorcycle dealers will have a motorcycle size permit, the stacked DL prefix and the plate 
number will start with M.   
 
These Temporary Dealer Permits will be issued to dealerships year-round to use while their 
hard plates are being manufactured. The number on the Temporary Dealer Permits and the 
permanent metal plates will be identical.  Dealers are responsible for returning the Temporary 
Dealer Permits to the Secretary of State, when they receive their metal plates.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Contact the Secretary of State, Police Inquiry Unit for questions at (217) 785-0309. 
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